From: Boyce, Bonnie

To:

Subject: 2019-03-22 Kranichfeld Response to Kulkin.pdf
Date: Friday, March 22, 2019 3:18:02 PM
Attachments: 2019-03-22 Kranichfeld Response to Kulkin.pdf
Hi Mr. Kulkin,

Attached is our response to your request.

Best,
Bonnie



THOMAS J. DONOVAN, JR.
ATTORNEY GENERAL

TEL: (802) 828-3171
FAX: (802) 828-3187

TTY: (802) 828-3665
JOSHUA R. DIAMOND

DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL http://www.ago.vermont.gov

SARAH E.B. LONDON
CHIEF ASST. ATTORNEY GENERAL

STATE OF VERMONT
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL
109 STATE STREET
MONTPELIER, VT
05609-1001

March 22, 2019

Joey Kulkin
]

Dear Mr. Kulkin:

We are in receipt of your public records request dated March 8, 2019. Attached, please
find material that is responsive to your request. We have redacted information that, “could
reasonably be expected to constitute an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy,” “would
deprive a person of a right to a fair trial or an impartial adjudication,” and “could reasonably be
expected to interfere with enforcement proceedings,” pursuant to 1 V.S.A § 317(c)(5)(A)(i)-(iii).
In addition, we have redacted information whose disclosure would cause us to violate duly
adopted professional standards pursuant to 1 VV.S.A. § 317(c)(3). Finally, we have redacted
personal information pursuant to 1 V.S.A. 8 317(c)(7). See, e.g., Trombley v. Bellows Falls
Union High School, 160 Vt. 101, 110 (1993). If you feel information has been withheld in error,
you may direct any appeals in writing to:

Joshua Diamond
Deputy Attorney General
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Sincerely,

Is/
Bram Kranichfeld
Assistant Attorney General

Electronically Submitted



Doyle, Ultan

Subject: Fw:

From: Doucette, Paul <Paul.Doucette@vermont.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 3:21 PM
To: Doyle, Ultan <ultan.doyle@vermont.goy>; Donovan, Thomas <Thomas.Donovan@vermont.gov>

Subject

Gentlemen,

I spoke at the press conference and said no finger pointing....I continue to struggle with comments and FALSE
information. | hope you both read the quotes from-that seem to have made many of the newspapers
in Vermont. There is a statute that talks about false public alarm....

| would like to interview | M concerning the claims made by I llland -about the firearm. Is

that okay with the AG's Office?

Paul J. Doucette, Jr.

Chief of Police

Public Safety Director

Town of Bennington

118 South Street
Bennington, Vermont 05201
802-442-1030
802-442-1067 (fax)

PLEASE NOTE MY NEW EMAIL: paul.doucette@vermont.qov






